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LEGAL NOTICE 

 
The City of Meriden is seeking proposals from qualified contractors to assist the City Assessor in 
performing the Revaluation of all real property located in the City of Meriden for the October 1, 2021 
Grand List. 

 
Sealed RFPs, subject to the conditions contained herein, will be received by the City of Meriden 
Purchasing Department until 11:00 AM, local time on Tuesday July 7, 2020. 
 

Request for Proposals for Revaluation of all Real Property 
RFP020-37 

 
Copies of the described RFP may be examined at no expense at the City of Meriden Purchasing Office or may be 
downloaded from the City of Meriden website (www.meridenct.gov).  Additionally, copies of the RFP may also 
be downloaded from the State of Connecticut Department of Administrative Services website 
(www.biznet.ct.gov).   
 
The return envelope must be clearly marked with the Proposal Document RFP020-037 and addressed to 
the Meriden Purchasing Department, Room 210, and 142 East Main Street, Meriden, CT 06450.  One original 
proposal and two (2) copies are to be submitted as well as one full proposal submitted on a flash drive. 
 
The City reserves the right to waive informalities, and accept or reject any or all proposals if it is deemed to be in 
the best interest of the City. Proposals received after the date and time specified shall not be considered and shall 
be returned, unopened. 

The City of Meriden is an Affirmative Action-Equal Opportunity Employer. Small, Minority, Women and 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprises are encouraged to respond. 

 
Adam B. Tulin 
Purchasing Officer 
Dated: June 12, 2020 

http://www.meridenct.gov/
http://www.biznet.ct.gov/
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